
 
 
 

E D M O N T O N    P U B L I C    S C H O O L S 
 
April 15, 2008 
 
TO: Board of Trustees 
 
FROM: E. Schmidt, Superintendent of Schools 
 
SUBJECT: Delegation –Student Pass Initiative (SPI) Committee 
 
ORIGINATOR: B. Coggles, Assistant Superintendent 
 
RESOURCE  
STAFF: Anne Sherwood 
 

INFORMATION 
 
Representatives of the Student Pass Initiative (SPI) Committee have requested an 
opportunity to make a presentation to the board with respect to the unrestricted bus pass 
initiative. 
 
Members of the delegation met with the administration in accordance with the 
requirements of Board Policy JAB.BP - Formal Delegations, Presentations and Comments 
to the Board.  Arrangements have been made for two representatives of the delegation to 
make their presentation to the board on Tuesday, April 15, 2008. 
 
Ms Heather Rock and Ms Pauline Voon will be the spokespersons for the delegation. 
 
AS:mmf 
 

http://www.epsb.ca/policy/jab.bp.shtml
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